
 

Headteacher: Mrs L Ingham 

Tel: 01282 457235 

Web: www.basnettstreet.lancs.sch.uk  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/basnettstnursery   

              Friday 1st March 2024  

Weekly Attendance (W/C 19/02/24) 

               AM 1 - 70%   PM 1 - 86.67% 

               AM 2 - 83.05%       PM 2 - 83.33% 

                AM 3 - 93.33%       PM 3 - 88.33% 

               AM 4 - 78.18%   PM 4 - 64% 

                AM 5 - 90.91%        PM 5 - 97.40% 

Please call the nursery daily to update us on your child’s  

absence — 01282 457235. 

Chicken Pox 

Unfortunately, last week we had an outbreak of chicken 

pox at nursery.  We seem to be over the worse of it but 

can we remind parents that if children are spotty, they 

must remain at home until the spots have completely 

crusted over.  They must not be sent into nursery as they 

are extremely contagious.   

Please remember to seek advice from your local pharmacy 

if your child is struggling with their symptoms.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for Your Diary 

We have lots of exciting things coming up 
at nursery.  Here’s a summarised list for 
you: 

Thursday 7th March 2024 - Wear your 
pyjamas to nursery  for World Book Day!  
We will make costumes in nursery.   

Week commencing 11th March 2024 - ‘Stay and Play’ 
sessions for parents to celebrate NSPCC Number Day.  
Please donate £1 or more if possible.   

Please see letter attached for more 
information on your child’s session 
dates/times.   

Wednesday 27th March 2024 - Bunny 
Hop for Pendleside Hospice - see pack 
sent home for more details. 

Easter Holidays - Nursery will close 
after sessions on Wednesday 27th 
March 2024 for Easter.  We will re-open 
as normal on Monday 15th April 2024.    

 

This Week’s Learning 

We had a special visit from the aliens this week - they had lost all their underpants! We used mathematical  

language of pattern to identify the different patterned underpants we found such as spotty, stripy, wavy etc.   

 

Our story this term is Handa’s Surprise. Each week we have been trying the different fruit from the story. 

This week we tried pineapple and enjoyed recalled phrases from the story . There were lots of happy faces! 

Have a great weekend everyone! 

Fruit 

Thank you for your kind  

donations of fruit for snack.  We 

do run extremely low towards 

the end of the week.  If anyone 

can spare fruit or  

vegetables for snack, we would greatly appreciate this.  

The fruit basket is located in reception for donations. 

Thank you.  

Vaping 

Please can parents not vape on 

nursery premises.  This  

includes any outdoor area  

within the fenced perimeter of 

the building.  Thank you.  

 


